CENSORSHIP POLICY (Revised 9-14-2004, Approved 10-12-2004)

The Library recognizes that many books are controversial and that any given item may offend some patrons. Selections are made on the merits of the work in relation to building the collection and serving the interests of the readers. Although we have a diverse collection of materials, the Library Board does not necessarily approve all ideas found therein. It is the responsibility of the parents or legal guardian to censor their own children's reading material.

If the library receives criticism of any of the materials by a citizen or patron, that person will be requested to fill out and sign a form of complaint. This will be considered by the Board at its next regular meeting and its decision will be final. This decision will be sent to the complainant in writing.

COPYRIGHT

(Approved 6-25-2002)

U.S. copyright law (title 17, U.S. Code) prohibits the unauthorized reproduction and distribution of copyright materials, except as permitted by the principles of "fair use". Users may not copy or distribute electronic materials (including electronic mail, text, images, programs, or data) without the explicit permission of the copyright holder. Any responsibility for any consequences of copyright infringement lies with the user. The library expressly disclaims any liability or responsibility from such use.